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me@warrenbolton.com

From: me@warrenbolton.com
Sent: Monday, 6 January 2025 1:27 PM
To: Emily Burke FCRC
Cc: Ward Veitch - Urban Planet; Mud Crabs Direct
Subject: Decision Notice RAL 21-0138

Hi Emily 

My understanding is, that by agreement with Ward, the date for determination of the above 
application was extended to 13 December 2024. 

When the decision notice failed to materialise on the 13th, in appreciation of the cooperation that 
you have extended to me during the period of my dealings with Council I elected to wait until 
Christmas break for the Decision Notice to arrive. 

Ward has advised today that no further communication between himself and Council has 
occurred since the 13th and Christmas has come and gone. 

I'm sure you would appreciate it is essential that we continue to progress this project, so if you 
could just update me as what is the reason for the delay so I can then determine what is our most 
appropriate response.  

Thanking you for your assistance  

Regards 

Warren 

 
Warren Bolton 
558 Mooloo Road 
MOOLOO - PC 4570  
Queensland  Australia.  
Web Site 
Alternative contacts:-  
Mobile     Int.  614 293949 04  

Aust.04 293949 04   

Wisdom - if you don’t want to borrow someone else’s then you have to pay to get your own. [WB] 
Carbon Friendly Communication  

 


